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Mad Gifts Week: A Celebration of ‘Diverse-ability’

2007 October 29th - November 4th

NEW YORK-  The Icarus Project, a radical mental health support network, announces a nationwide, weeklong celebration of mental health awareness events October 29th- November 4th, 2007.

All across the nation, local and affiliated chapters as well as our 4,000 plus web forum registrants are planning events that redefine “mental illnesses” as gifts that create diversity, capacity and valuable difference in the world.   Nationwide events include book signings, skill shares, story swaps, music, film and theatre performances, alternative healing workshops, costume parties, potlucks, and discussion groups.    As individuals, we are creating media journals, blogs, self-portraits, paintings, and essays to share and further dissolve the stigma around mental health disorders and reclaim what’s labeled “diagnosis.”

To view the Mad Gifts Week flyer visit:

http://www.theicarusproject.net/files/MadGiftsWeekFlyer.jpg
For more information on local and inter/national events please visit:

http://theicarusproject.net/community/mad-gifts-week
--------------------------------------

The Icarus Project is a website community, support network, and media project created by and for people living with bipolar, schizophrenia, depression, anxiety and other dangerous gifts and sensitivities commonly labeled as "mental illnesses." We build community by discussing mental health issues to inform our families, friends, and co-workers. Our goal is to help people like ourselves feel less alienated, and to allow us—both as individuals and as a community—to tap into the true potential that lies between brilliance and madness.

http://theicarusproject.net
###
